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Dear Parents 

 

This year marks the  Queen’s Platinum Jubilee and at school we will be celebrating it 

throughout the last week of the half term.  As part of the celebrations, Year 1 and 

Year 2 children will be baking and decorating biscuits.  On Monday 23 May please can 

you send your child into school with a small, named, air-tight container for them to keep 

their biscuits in ready for our party on Friday 27 May. 

 

On Friday 27 May we will be joining the Junior School children for a party to celebrate 

the Platinum Jubilee.  On this day, please can the children come to school wearing 

something red, white or blue.  We will be going onto the field for our party so please 

can you ensure the children are wearing appropriate footwear. 

 

We are very much looking forward to celebrating this very special occasion. 

 

Thank you for your support 

 

Kind regards 

 

Miss Simpson   

Humanities Lead 

& 

Mrs Driscoll 

Headteacher     


